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The Banking Services You Deserve!

Pictured on the right are our Account Representatives, 
Brooke Arthur and Abigail Ortiz, along with  

Branch Manager Kristopher Musser.

We’re excited to serve you from this  
beautiful new location. And thanks to  
you, the response has been amazing! 

Offering the latest technology and a  
spacious member service area, the office  
is available for employees who work in  
the Pureland complex and their families. 
However, all members are welcome to  
enjoy this convenient, full-service location!

Stop And See Us.
We’re so happy to have the opportunity 
to serve you from our Pureland Branch. 
We can also help Workplace Partners if 
you know a company interested in offering 
credit union membership.

Call us at 856-423-1469 to learn more.   

OUR PURELAND BRANCH IS OPEN!
Visit our branch in the Pureland Industrial Complex at  
510 Heron Drive, Suite 205, Swedesboro, NJ 08085

SHRED DAY
Thursday, October 29, 2020

3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Main Office - 962 Billingsport Road, Gibbstown, NJ  

It’s time to get organized! Bring us your unwanted papers; you’ll protect 
your privacy and feel good by cleaning up the clutter at home. All papers 
are welcome, with a limit of four boxes per member.
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Christmas Clubs 
Watch for your transfer to your regular Share 
Account on October 1, 2020. 
For worry-free planning next year, open your 
account today!  

Scam Alert: 
Beware of Bogus COVID-19  
Contact Tracers. 
According to the FTC, a contact tracer may 
legitimately contact you to discuss test 
results or because someone you were in 
contact with tested positive. They may reach 
out by phone, email, or text, or a home visit. 
It’s valid for a tracer to ask for your name and 
address, health info, and names of places 
and people you’ve visited. 
However, they will never need to ask for your 
personal data (i.e., Social Security number) or 
banking information. If you’re unsure about 
the person approaching you, contact your 
health department.  

Holiday Closings
Columbus Day

Monday, October 12, 2020
Veterans Day Observed 

Wednesday, November 11, 2020 
Thanksgiving   

Thursday, November 26, 2020
Christmas   

Thursday, December 24, 2020  
Main Office closing at noon,  

Pureland Branch closing at 3:00 p.m. 
Friday, December 25, 2020

New Year’s Day 
Friday, January 1, 2021

For a list of all future holiday closings, visit our  
website Contact Page.

We Need Your Information!
For exceptional service, please update your contact information: 
current phone numbers, mailing address, and email addresses. 
This will ensure you receive important mailings, and that we  
can contact you with questions or if there’s potential fraud on 
your account.

FALL VEHICLE  
LOANS
New Vehicle Loans - As Low As  
2.99% APR*
Used Vehicle Loans - As Low As  
2.99% APR*
Fall is a fitting time to buy a new car –  
perfect for that autumn road trip or to prepare for the cooler weather 
ahead. And when the snow starts to fly, you can drive with confidence.

Auto Express Check
Make car-buying a breeze with an Auto Express Loan, which provides 
you with an approved check for your maximum loan amount. Once 
you’ve decided to buy, present your Auto Express Check for  
hassle-free financing. 

Easy Refinances
If you want to stay in a car you love, we can refinance a loan from 
another lender for lower monthly payments — then feel free to use 
the money you save for something else!

Apply Today 
Visit www.fortbillings.org for a quick credit decision or call 856-423-
1469, ext. 8133 or 8127.
* APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Rate effective September 1, 2020, and subject to change without notice. APR may vary 
based on creditworthiness, loan amount, term, and collateral. Contact the credit union for the complete details. 

Skate Into Savings!
Glide Past Your Loan Payment  
With Holiday Skip-A-Pay.
The holidays are fast approaching, but don’t let  
them send you slipping and sliding into financial  
trouble. Apply to skip your qualifying November,  
December, or January loan payment.*  

It’s easy to get extra money this holiday season! 

To initiate your skip, visit www.fortbillings.org,  
stop in, or call 856-423-1469 for your Skip Coupon.
*With Holiday Skip A Pay, you authorize Fort Billings FCU to extend your final loan payment  
by one month. The $35 processing fee per loan will be automatically deducted from your  
account. Interest will continue to accumulate on your loan during the month you skip your  
payment. All loan payments must be current to qualify. Please allow a minimum of two  
weeks to process your request.


